
Note from the Chair for the September 4, 2013 Steering Group Meeting 
 
 
August 28, 2013 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
On our September 4th Steering Group call we will elect Andreas Mundt as Chair of the ICN 
Steering Group for the remainder of the 2013-2015 term. There will be no vote. Following the 
Chair Selection Process, and given there is only one candidate, the Steering Group will elect 
Andreas by acclamation.  
 
If you would like to include additional items for discussion, please contact the ICN Secretariat 
(Secretariat.ICN@bc‐cb.gc.ca) by Friday, August 30, 2013. 
 
Andreas is circulating a note for this meeting that sets out his vision for the network during his 
tenure. The meeting will provide us all with an opportunity to hear further from Andreas and to 
discuss the vision statement with him. 
 
I want to reiterate my deepest gratitude to Andreas for his willingness to serve as Chair. He has 
been involved with the ICN since the earliest days and has been an outstanding Vice Chair. 
  
I leave the Steering Group confident in the direction of the ICN and with anticipation of even 
greater accomplishments in the years to come. I cannot overstate what a pleasure it has been 
for me to be a part of the Steering Group. I will always be deeply proud of the ICN and our 
accomplishments. 
 
I look forward to speaking with you on September 4th.   
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Eduardo 
 


